
 

Clinch River Plant 

Notice of Statistically Significant Levels (SSLs) above the Groundwater Protection 

Standard (GWPS) 

 

CCR Unit – Pond 1 

  
As required by 40 CFR 257.95(g), this is a notification that on September 10, 2023 barium, 

cobalt, lithium, and molybdenum were detected at SSLs above the GWPSs. This notification is 

being placed in the operating record, as required by 40 CFR 257.105(h)(8). 


